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When should | expect my tax refund?

If you chose to have your refund directly deposited into your banking account, you should
expect to see it in approximately three weeks. If you chose to have a paper check mailed to you
it may be delayed longer. Delays are always possible with the IRS and the State of Colorado.
Please note that sometimes the State of Colorado chooses to convert a direct deposit refund to
a paper check and mail it to the taxpayer’s address. This is part of their security measures and
the paper check will be accompanied by a letter explaining this.

How do | check the status of my refund?

IRS: To check on the status of your refund with the IRS, please head to
https://www.irs.gov/refunds and click on the “Check Your Refund” box. You may also call the
IRS TeleTax System at 1-800- 829-4477 if it has been at least four weeks since you filed our
returns. For both systems, you will need to provide the first Social Security number shown on
the return, your filing status, and the amount of the refund.

COLORADO: To check the status of your refund with Colorado, please head to
https://www.colorado.gov/revenueonline/ / and click on the “Where’s My Refund for Individuals”
link, or call the Colorado Tax Information Call Center at 303-238-7378. You will need to
provide your Social Security number and refund amount.
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